ESTD * 2006

UNITED SCHOOLS
OF INDIANAPOLIS

November 14, 2022

To whom it may concern,

During the past few weeks, leaders from United Schools of Indianapolis met with Will Magie,
General Manager of SOK Global Sports about their plans to work with the City of Indianapolis
Parks and Recreation Department to rehabilitate the Kuntz Sports Complex on West 16'" Street.
One of our affiliated schools, Vision Academy is located next to Kuntz Sports Complex.

Subject to the proposed plans becoming a reality, and the facility operating with world class
facilities, Vision Academy would be interested in renting this facility for athletic practices and

games starting in the 2023/24 school year (subject to the costs associated with rental.)

We are excited about the potential for this project and offer our full support to SOK Global and
the City of Indianapolis in bringing this project to life.

Sincerely,

Ke eron
Executive Director
United Schools of Indianapolis

Phone: (317) 608-0485 Email: Sdunlavy@unitedschoolsindy.org 3980 Meadows Drive, Indianapolis IN 46205



